
Booster Meeting – December 3rd 

Attendees: Andy Eiser, Dave Heilmann, Diane Frazier, David Frazier, Rob Buehner, Brian Polark, 
Lee Gupton, David Franta, Aaron Heller, Laura Hannah, Matt McConnell 
 
Boys AD – Rob Buehner 
• Only thing outstanding to get ready for season to get coaches shirts distributed 
• Brought up a consideration based on St. Susanna tournament regarding playing 12-minute 

halves instead of 4 6-minute quarters as a way to keep the games moving faster for the 
upcoming DMO tournament 

o We will discuss again before DMO 
• Need to remind coaches about having to pay each ref individually $15 for each game per 

GCCYS rules 
 
Girls AD – (Reported by Andy Eiser) 

• All set for the season  
• Still working on volleyball uniform replacements 
• Angie will coordinate the 8th grade night for basketball again 

 
Vice President – Dave Heilmann 

• We’ll schedule 8th grade night during the DMO 
• Banners will be here in time 
• We’ll plan to post Sign-Up Genius for DMO in early/mid January 

 
Concessions – Aaron Heller 

• Concessions all set for basketball 
• Coffee machine ready to go 
• Candy prices increased to $1.50 
• Andy will have the beverages there before Friday 
• Distributed the Open/Close schedule 
• Will get ice to have on hand for injuries 

 
Parish Rep – no report 
Secretary – no report 
Corresponding Secretary – David Franta 

• Still working on adding one of the coaches to Constant Contact who isn’t receiving 
Booster emails 

 
President – Andy Eiser 

• DMO Tournament 
o Both 7th grade boys teams will play 
o Having trouble getting girls teams signed up 
o Coaches should help to recruit other teams if possible 



• Amy Jost brought up something about MCORP (?) which offers a van to come to school 
to monitor students for heart/cardiac issues 

o If we would do it, we could consider it for the spring 
• Reminder for when opening at games, make sure we’re getting the gate open first to 

make sure we’re getting the gate fee from all attendees 
• When we close games – Boosters should be checking the bathrooms to make sure we’re 

picking up the floors and garbage; take out garbage if necessary 
• Having issues with the lights and doors lately – have been working with school 

administration to try to address 
• Remove Kim Chambers from being an Admin on the St. V Athletic Boosters Facebook 

page (Laura) 
• Working on recruiting coordinator for SVTM Football and representatives for the SVTM 

Football board 
• We will need to begin seeking out volunteers to fill the positions for the Booster Board 

that will be open for next term 
• We also need to start planning for spring track – Andy did speak with Mr. Penny about 

coaching; he’s considering 
o We only had 6 kids sign up last year 

 
Treasurer – Matt McConnell  

• For closing games, only need to count money at the hard close and fill out the form. For 
soft close we just need to put the money in the safe. 

• Regarding paying for the additional increased ref fees for basketball, we’ll need to look 
at this on a program by program basis and see if we need to raise the basketball 
registration fee for 2020 

 
 
Next Meeting will be January 7, 2020 
 
 


